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14th December 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
In the New Year we will be allowing children to bring in items from home to play with during 
break and lunch times. Below are a list of items which your child will be allowed to bring 
into school with them to play with during break and lunch times only. 
 

- Football cards 

- Top Trumps  

- Rubix Cubes   

- Pokémon cards  

These should be clearly marked in a container with your child’s name on and their class. If 
any of the items listed above start to impact on any child’s learning (for example, causing 
arguments due to swapping cards or not putting them away after break times), then the 
class teacher will be asking the child to take them home and not bring them back in again.  
 
We want all children to enjoy their break times and we will be encouraging all children to 
take responsibility for the items they bring in.  
 
If you have any questions please speak to either myself or Mrs Walker.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Philpott 
Assistant Headteacher 


